
Colorado Springs Numismatic Society 
Volume L, Number 2 

Our February meeting will be held Sunday, February 12th, 2017 2:00 P.M. in the 
Colorado Springs Police Department, Gold Hill Division (South West) 

Community Room 
955 West Moreno Avenue 

Guests are welcome at all our regular meetings. 

AGENDA 
I. Introduction of guests and new members 
II. Secretary’s Report 
III. Treasurer’s Report 
IV. Old Business 
V. New Business 
VI. February Exhibit Talks 
VII. Intermission Break 
VIII. Presentation of Monthly Exhibit Award 
IX. Society Regular Auction 
X. Membership, Volunteer & Door Prizes Drawings 
XI. Adjournment 

January Meeting 
 Thirty-three members and one guest, Bob C. were in attendance at our Sunday meeting. 
 The secretary report as published in the January newsletter was given and accepted. 
 The treasurer’s report for January was given and accepted. 

January Business 
 The one guest, Bob C., vice president of the Coin Club joined our membership, telling of the 
Coin Club’s programs for the coming year. 
 Our secretary, George M. reviewed results of the December joint Christmas party with the 
Coin Club.  Also, I began to collect dues from both club’s members for the coming year. 
 Our president, Dan U. displayed a donation receipt form to be used for donations by members 
to the Society.  (more later in this newsletter.) 
 Again it was mentioned that our club’s coin show will be June 22nd, 23rd and 24th.  To date,   
Ken B. had told that 117 tables have been sold, expecting to sell over 200 tables for show. 

January Door Prize Winners 
 Members winning door prizes were Phil E., Milt N., Jerry F., Wayne W. and Robert C. 

January Membership Prize 
 Being present for the membership prize was member, Rick A. 

January Volunteer Prize Winner 
 Our 2016-17 show volunteer winning the prize was J. C. S. 



January Auction 
 Eight lots were put up for auction with six selling. 

February, 2017 - Dues Due 
 To be available for February meeting prizes your 2017 dues must be paid up.  Society and 
Coin Club dues will be accepted by me at this February meeting.  I must receive dues by March 
from the members that receive newsletters by Post Office mail.  It is much more expensive for 
the clubs to mail out monthly newsletters and a lot more work for the secretary. 

February Exhibit Talks 
 All Society members are invited to participate in our monthly exhibit talks.  What is needed for 
exhibiting; is displaying the item(s) with a short talk or explanation of the exhibit. 

Donations to Society and/or Coin Show 
 Last month Dan U. had shown a donation receipt form to be used for donations by members 
to the Society.  I’ll try to have copies of these receipts for members at the March meeting.  The 
club’s coin show will be in need of giveaway pieces (generally foreign, less expensive US coins, 
tokens, medals and numismatic material) for Young Numismatists attending the club’s coin 
show.  This may be a great chance to clean out your “closets” of unwanted material. 

Museum Tour in September 
 An invitation to the Society from our sister club, the Coin Club, which will be hosting a visit to 
the Western Museum of Mining & Industry for their September meeting, September 26, 2017.  
The admission fee is $8.00, free if being a member of the Western Mining Museum or Gold 
Prospector’s club. 

2018 Summer Seminar Scholarship 
 Also from the January Coin Club meeting, a proposal was made for the clubs to sponsor a 
2018 Summer Seminar Scholarship.  We will discuss this idea at the coming meeting. 

Remaining Secretary 
 It was announced in January at the Coin Club meeting that this will be my last year as club 
secretary.  Because of being overburden with the secretarial duties with both clubs, we must 
find help to share the workload.  I hope to continue being secretary with the Society for at least 
another year. 

Offered to ANA Members 
 The ANA’s Edward C. Rochette Money Museum is disposing of low-value bulk coins that have 
accumulated in the museum's vaults over the last 50 years. Heritage Auctions will feature a 
number of these deaccessioned items in three upcoming online auctions, which will take place 
between Friday, Feb. 10 and Sunday, Feb. 19.  (See MONEY MAIL in ANAs E-NEWSLETTER) 

ANA’s Web Space Page
Our website can be viewed at (csns.anaclubs.org) or (cscc.anaclubs.org).  We do need help 

with this, asking the membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, and art work to 
the site. Our monthly newsletters and club information may also be viewed on the website. 

http://r.listpilot.net/c/money/arla75k/iaten
http://csns.anaclubs.org/


January Exhibit Talks were given by three members 
1.)  J. C. S.  (Copies)  showing of a recently purchased collection of counterfeit China dollars 
  knowing of their counterfeit nature 

2.)  Terry Ca. (ANA Medal)  history and province of the 1966 75th anniversary ANA National  
  Commemorative Silver and Bronze Medals 

3.) Dan U.  (Dollars)  telling and showing the varieties of Dollars made by the US mints over the  
  last 40 years 
    

January Winning Exhibitor was Dan U. 

Colorado Springs Coin, Currency & Collectibles Show 

    
In association with the Colorado Springs Numismatic Society 

and the Colorado Springs Coin Club 

Ken Byrd, Bourse Chairman 
(719) 641-2700 or (719) 434-6527 

email: ken.byrd@byrdent.com 
P.O. Box 62842, Colorado Springs, CO 80962 

2017 Bourse Table Information and Application 
Printable Show Flyer 

 Mortgage Solutions Financial Expo Center 
3650 N. Nevada Avenue 

Colorado Springs, CO 80907 

Over 200 Tables - Free Admission & Parking - Hourly Door Prizes 

Buy - Sell - Trade 
  Gold and Silver Bullion - Paper Money - Banknotes 

  Books and Supplies - Tokens and Medals - U.S. and World Coins 

Exhibits 

Hours: 
   

Thursday, June 22nd: 9AM - 6PM 
  

Friday, June 23rd: 9AM - 6PM 
  

Saturday, June 24th: 9AM - 4PM 

mailto:ken.byrd@byrdent.com
http://cscc.anaclubs.org/cs_coin_show/2017%20Bourse%20Table%20Info%20&%20Form.pdf
http://cscc.anaclubs.org/cs_coin_show/2017%20CSCCCS%20Flyer.pdf
http://www.freedomexpocenter.com//


 2017 WORLD'S FAIR OF MONEY 
COLORADO CONVENTION CENTER  

DENVER, COLO. 
AUGUST 1-5, 2017

Tuesday 1 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.;  
Wednesday-Friday 10 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.;  

Saturday 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
Last admission is 30 minutes prior to closing.  

Steve D’I., being the Host Chairman for the Coin Club 
at the World's Fair of Money in August  

told of The World's Fair of Money being the biggest, 
most educational coin show in the country 

and that we will be in need of members from both clubs 
to help with convention committees and organizing the event. 

Approximately 30 people will be needed for half a day each 
...but that's a preliminary figure; 

it will largely depend on how the Ambassador Committee wants to work it; 
it might be 60 people for a quarter day or some other combination. 

Most of the committee chairs are in place. 

George Mountford, Secretary 


